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I would like to clearly state my opposition to the Territory Coordinator legislation.

The processes in place are designed to prevent any single party bypassing the democratic processes and
controls. The proposed changes seem like they will clearly undermine these checks

The proposal to allow the Territory Coordinator to step in and make decisions on behalf of better qualified
positions seems like a quick way to bypass expert opinion and ignore consultation with stakeholders and
community members

The proposed Territory Coordinator legislation is unsuitable
This can not be allowed to go ahead

Thanks and Best Regards
Danny Hart



